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HeartStone - the paired Parish of

Sacred Heart and St John Stone

CHURCH FLOWERS

Flowers have a special place in any Church, and it is always a delight to see displays on the altar.

The flowers are arranged by volunteers from the congregation, by a small number of non-professional flower-arrangers who work on a rota basis throughout the year, ensuring the altar is adorned with beautiful fresh flowers each week. 

At special times of the year, i.e. Christmas, Easter, First Holy Communions and 40 Hours, these arrangements become more elaborate, in celebration of these special dates in the Church’s calendar.

Occasionally they receive requests to do wedding and funeral flowers, and are happy to do so in their non-professional capacity.  A fee is charged for this, due to the extra work, time and effort needed to produce these special arrangements.
Contacts:
Pat Kelly (for St John Stone) 578200
Anne Lovelady (for Sacred Heart) 579822

The Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Liverpool is committed to keeping your personal data secure.  The information you have provided will be kept on file and may occasionally be used to contact you about relevant church services. Please see our Privacy Notice on our website at liverpoolcatholic.org.uk/privacynotice
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